Hot Lunch Program



Menlo Park School District is partnering with **ChoiceLunch** once again to provide hot lunch five days per week to all students within the district. This is an optional program that offers:

- 17 daily nutritious entreé options (hot and cold selections)
- Choice of drinks, snacks and fresh-cut fruits & veggies
- Sustainable ingredients from local growers
- Kid-approved, chef-prepared
- Compostable meal tray, utensils and packaging
- Quick easy online ordering

Don't have an account?

Just visit <u>www.choicelunch.com</u> to create one, use the Oak Knoll registration code: **otters**It takes just a few minutes!

Earn credits toward free lunches! Volunteer!

In order to offer Hot Lunch to our students we rely on parent volunteers to serve the lunches. Volunteer as frequently as you'd like throughout the year, no experience necessary, no cooking, simply help distribute pre-ordered hot and cold lunches from ChoiceLunch.com, and earn credits toward free lunches for your child(dren) for each shift worked.

The more you volunteer, the more free lunches you get!

To join the Hot Lunch team, please contact:

Naed de la Vega (naed@mac.com), Meredith Walsey (mjwalsey@gmail.com)

or Allison Pereur (allison@thespeichers.com).

Or sign-up at http://oakknoll.mpcsd.org (PTO Committees, Hot Lunch).